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From: Mary Jean Carter [mailto:cacbsc@fuse.net] 

Sent: Sunday, July 03, 2016 2:17 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB<contactopsb@puco.ohlo.gov>; CentCorridorPipeline@Duke-energy.com 
Cc: Mary Jean Carter <cacbsc@fuse.net> 
Subject: Fw: Gas pipeline OPSB case#16-0253-GA-BTX 

As a 40 year homeowner of a property directly affected by this pipeline I am appealing to you to find 
another solution to this outrageous proposal. Not only would this adversely affect our property values but 
it could be a serious hazard to our lives. We have large mature trees on our property that buffer the noise 
from the Ronald Reagan Highway. The highway is directly behind our property. Not only do I not want to 
see our beautiful shade trees removed but also our outbuildings and other structures we have built. This 
has been our home for almost our entire lives and we do not want this in our yard. We love this 
community and do not want to see it go downhill. The danger from this pipeline could be horrific. Past 
explosions have proven this. No one would willingly buy a property that has a potential bomb going 
through their backyard. Please re-think this proposal. There has to be a better solution. 

Mary Jean Carter 
3548 Glengary Ln, 
Cincinnati OH 45236 

13 
r-
o 
o 

a ^ 
C _ 

1 — 
1 

cn 

-o 
: s 

GO 

^ h i s i s to cert i fy that the images appearing ar« a» 
accurate and complete reproduction «f a case f i l e 
document delivered in the regular courge of business, 
fechnician f̂ -̂  Date pr^"^°°^^ \\̂ \_ Q 5 ^"^" 

mailto:cacbsc@fuse.net
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohlo.gov
mailto:CentCorridorPipeline@Duke-energy.com
mailto:cacbsc@fuse.net

